Tuesday, September 6, 2022


The Huntingdon Borough Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was held in the Borough Conference Room, 530 Washington Street, Huntingdon, PA  16652.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Members present were President James Bair, Vice-President David Fortson, Councilman Robert Jackson, Councilwoman Dee Dee Brown, Councilwoman Jennifer Powell, Mayor Thomas Yoder, Solicitor Richard Wilson, Chief of Police Charles Streightiff, Code Enforcement Officer James Morris, Borough Manager Chris Stevens and Borough Secretary Richard King.
Guest present were Joe Thompson and Linda DeArmitt.
Chairman David Fortson called the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting to order at 5:08 PM.
Chairman David Fortson recognized the guest present and ask for their comments.
There was no report from the Parks Commission since they did not hold a meeting.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Borough Manager’s report.
Chris Stevens said the spraying of the trails has been completed.
Chairman David Fortson called on the Mayor’s report.
Thomas Yoder said the CMA church wants to do some projects in the borough.
Chairman David Fortson said they could mulch Weaver Park.
Chairman David Fortson called on Old Business.
Councilman Robert Jackson said he has rocks in his yard that he would like to place these around the fire hydrants at the Dog Park.
Chairman David Fortson said the bottom of the fence needs fixed as it is pointed up and said there was dog hair and blood on the wire.
Chief of Police Charles Streightiff arrived at 5:12 PM.
Solicitor Richard Wilson arrived at 5:15 PM.
Code Enforcement Officer James Morris arrived at 5:18 PM.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said there is  new wire ordered to repair the fence at the bottom.
Chairman David Fortson called on New Business.
Chairman David Fortson ask if we were going to allow archery permits for Flagpole Hill this hunting season.
The committee agreed to allow archery Hunting on Flagpole Hill this year.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said Monday was the last day for the Isett Community Swimming Pool.
Borough Manager Chris Stevens said this Sunday will be dog day at the pool.
Executive Session was not called for.
After no further business, the Parks, Recreation & Public Property Committee meeting was adjourned at 5:25 PM.
Minutes submitted by,



Richard S. King
Borough Secretary
